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Excerpts from “B’Yizre’el” No. 932  3/1/2020
	Yizre’el mourns the passing of our beloved member

ARIEH DREZNER

15-6-1940  -  28-12-2019




SENIORS’ CLUB is celebrating it’s first year of activity. Many thanks to Galia Shemi and her team for the initiative and creation of all the wonderful activities of the year.
CARPENTRY SHOP: Despite the stormy weather, chaverim and children attended the opening of the Yizre’el carpentry shop. Benny Segal cut the ribbon to officially open the workshop.

RAIN While writing I can see the drops falling on the road. To date more than 185mm of rain have been registered, with more on the way.

THE ISRAEL WALK: From this week for about 3 months Yotam Assaf will be taking part in this walk. His branch will continue to function as usual. Shachar Levi will be taking his place. For urgent matters Robin Ogen can be contacted.
LIBRARY:          Open         Sundays 17:00 – 18:00

                                                 Monday, Wednesday  and Thursday  18:30 – 20:00

GUINESS BOOK of RECORDS 2020 has arrived. You can browse through it at the library during opening hours. If you see an interesting record, drop a note to the librarians.

MANY   MANY   MANY   THANKS to ARNIE FRIEDMAN

About 18 years ago Arnie conceived of the idea of producing an English translation of the Yizre’el newsletter for all those Olim that found it hard to read in Hebrew. Since then, without fail, he has produced the newsletters. This is his last newsletter No. 932. We thank you Arnie for your devotion and dedication to the task. We will try to follow in your footsteps and continue your vision.

t

[image: image1.png]


[image: image2.png]



